LORS
PHOTO
GRAPHY

PICTURE DAYS ARE COMING!

Underclass pictures will be taken on: September 4" and 5"

NEW FOR 2025-2026!

NO NEED TO PRE-ORDER OR PRE-PAY FOR PHOTOS!

Dress your best!! Nothing to bring but a smile!!

YOU CAN NOW PREVIEW YOUR PHOTOS ONLINE PRIOR TO PURCHASING

Within 7 days after picture day, you will receive an email with your personal link/login to
view your image and purchase your photos.

(If you do not see an email within 1 week, please check your spam/junk folder)

If you do not receive an email or have any questions or trouble placing an order,
please contact Lors Customer Service at:

Phone: 908.964.8200
Email: customerservice@lorsstudio.com
Service Request Link: myschool.lorsstudio.com/custserv/begin/
(Click on Undergraduate Picture Day / My Subject is Not Listed / Complete Service Request Form)




